
September 6, 2018 

 

Dear Sheffield Families,  

 

Welcome back to another exciting school year!  The Sheffield Administrative team, 
teachers, and staff are looking forward to a fantastic year with your child(ren). 

We welcome the opportunity to work with each and every family.  Our goal is to ensure 
that all our students are successful learners and global citizens.  We know that it will 
take all of us working together to make Sheffield a successful school. 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to consider joining our School Council.  The 
School Council team is a decision making team.  The team members are parents, 
teachers, a community partner, and a Sheffield administrator.  The team works 
collaboratively to create plans for improvement, family engagement, community 
activities, and so much more.  The School Council meets once a month on a Monday 
afternoon for one hour right after school from 3:30-4:30.  Free childcare is available.  

Currently there are 3 openings for parents on the School Council.  We welcome the 
opportunity to have you join us.  If you are interested in becoming a member of the 
School Council just fill out the form below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher. 

There will be an election of council members at our September 27​th​ Open House. 

We are looking forward to working with you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Pitrat 

Principal, Sheffield Elementary School 

 

 

 

My name is _____________________________________ and I am interested in 

joining the School Council.  I have a child/ren in grade(s) ________________. 



 


